
WATER COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2002 

6:30 P.M. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  David Dunbar, Samuel Briguglio and Francis McNamara. 

 

GUESTS PRESENT:      Supt. Paul Rafuse and Jean Dinon – clerk. 

 

The meeting was opened  at 6:35 p.m. 

 

Previously signed warrants for $951.16, $207.98, $2,977.61 and $8,143.74 totaled $12,280.49.  Previously 

signed payroll warrants for $2,965.30, $900.00, $2.905.30, $1,950.00 and $2,933.63 totaled $11,654.23. 

 

Commissioners read and noted the following correspondence: 

 

A. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

1. Paul discussed/reviewed storage tank inspection/cleaning quotes.  Paul’s 

      recommendation is to go with Underwater Solutions.  The company from  

      Maine requires to drain tank.  Company from Montana would underbid other  

      companies.  We have never gotten quotes before from other companies and  

      thought we would get them.  Paul believes in keeping work local.  Motion  

      made and seconded to award Underwater Solutions to clean and inspect two  

      tanks for $5,600.00.  Fran said that he had problem with company from  

      Maine. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

1. 


